
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
Notice of Public Meeting 
Northern Regional Planning Panel 
 

The Panel will meet to determine the following: 

• 2019NTH009 – Tamworth – DA2019-0209 - Upper Street, East 

Tamworth - Part Redevelopment of Tamworth Public School - 

demolition of existing Blocks G and J, demountables, sheds and 

structures and  construction of two new school buildings, 

including communal hall and teaching block and alterations 

associated with the play areas.  

When:    Thursday, 21 March 2019 at 11:30 am 

Where:   Tamworth Regional Council, 437 Peel St, Tamworth 

Relevant documents will be available on the Planning Panels 

website (www.planningpanels.nsw.gov.au) at least seven days 

before the meeting. 

To register to speak at the meeting, please contact the Planning 

Panels Secretariat before 4pm on Tuesday, 19 March 2019 on 02 8217 

2060 or email enquiry@planningpanels.nsw.gov.au 

Any person may attend the meeting to observe.  

The Panel is required to make an audio record of the meeting and 

make the recording publicly available on the Planning Panels 

website. You should be aware that this may include your personal 

information if you are presenting to the Panel. 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 
planningpanels.nsw.gov.au 


